
 

Join us at one of our drop-in events 
We are hosting drop-in events to update the community on Prince William 
of Gloucester Barracks and explain the next steps. 

 

Drop-in events 
We are holding two community drop-in events at Grantham Cricket Club, 
Gorse Lane, Grantham, NG31 7UE. Please come along to meet the team: 
 
 
 
 
If you are unable to attend our events, the information will be available on 
our dedicated project website from Monday 25 November where you can 
also sign up for updates. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
us using the details below. 

Friday 22 November                        Saturday 23 November 
4pm-7.30pm                                        10am-2pm 
 


